
 

 

 

 

Consultation Mandate 

 

We, NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board,  

Need to understand the views of: 

• current and potential future patients, their carers, families and loved ones; 

• children and young people who use hospital services or are likely to in the future; 

• parents, carers and guardians of children and young people who use hospital 

services or are likely to in the future;  

• health inclusion groups and people with protected characteristics who use 

hospital services or may use them in the future; 

• local authorities;  

• ambulance and local transport providers; 

• social care providers and VCSE sector organisations; 

• neighbouring health and care providers and commissioners; 

• hospital staff and other health and social care professionals;  

• expert bodies (e.g., Royal Colleges).  

Concerning proposals to change the way some more complex medical, urgent and 

emergency care and paediatric (children’s) services are delivered at our hospitals in 

Scunthorpe and Grimsby (Scunthorpe General Hospital and Diana Princess of Wales 

Hospital, Grimsby). 

So that the NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board,  

can make a decision about the best way to provide urgent and emergency care; and 

paediatric hospital services across Northern Lincolnshire. 

on or by 13th March 2024 

To allow Northern Lincolnshire and Goole NHS Foundation Trust, Hull University 

Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust and health and care partners across the Humber to provide 

high quality, safe hospital services that will be sustainable in the long term and meet the 

needs of patients across the region. 

 


